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Treasurer’s Report—February 

Bank Balance    $8,806.98 

COMMUNITY SERVICE 

February Donations 

Quilts Received  7 

Placemats Received  27 

Pillowcases Received  4 

* * * * * 

Sent with Charity Representatives: 

19 Quilts 

109 Pillowcases to CHOA 

115 Pillowcases to Hospice 

52 Placemats 

Contact Tammy McClure for charity sewing 

Questions 

Ladies, 

We had a great meeting in February 
celebrating the Community Service work you 
all do.  Our guests were so appreciative of 
the donations we make and they left with 
their trunks full of more!  You can see from 
Tammy McClure’s report that we’ve been a 
busy group. 

 

Are you a cross stitcher?  Have you been one 
in the past?  You will not want to miss the 
March 18 meeting!  Our guest speakers will 
inspire you to pick up that Aida 14 fabric or 
maybe even linen and your DMC floss and 
get back on the cross stitch wagon. 

 

The April 15 meeting promises to help us all 
be better prepared when we get our quilt 
projects ready for the longarm quilter.  Watch 
for more information in next month’s 
newsletter. 

 

Happy Spring, 

Sherry Byrd 

President 

Membership Update 

As of February’s Meeting we have 83 members 

March 18 Program 

The program for March brings Lorraine 

Stallings and Bonnie Barron, both incredible 

cross stitchers, to share a trunk show and tips/

tricks for the art of cross stitch. Lorraine is an 

associate at Tiny Stitches and has a YouTube 

channel (ragstostitchesUSA). Bonnie Barron 

worked years ago at the Needle Nook in East 

Cobb and has continued her love of cross stitch 

on linen. The Guild will be providing small cross 

stitch kits to everyone in attendance ($5 fee for 

non-members attending the meeting.) Join us 

for a great night of stitching! 

 

 

March Fat Quarters for 

Ways & Means 

NEUTRALS 

 

March Birthdays 

15—Jan Poland 
18—Clyde Mann 

23—Jeanne Gibson 
29—Alice Hicks 

30—Robin Potter 

30—Judy Hebert 
31—Carol Stanek 



How’d you like to earn your PhD? 

This year’s challenge is to finish those Projects 

Half Done (PhD). Decide on 5 projects you 

want to complete by December 6 and complete 

a sign up sheet listing the projects. You can 

work at your own pace to complete the projects 

as long as they are completed and ready for 

Show n Tell at our December 7 Holiday Party. 

Everyone that participates will receive one of 

many great prizes. You must complete a 

signup sheet to be eligible for the December 7 

Show n Tell and prizes. Sign up sheets were 

handed out at the January meeting and will be 

available on the Membership page of the 

website, and at the March meeting. 
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April 15 Program 

April Meeting we will have Longarm Quilters for 

the members to ask questions “How do I 

do ???.”  The Longarmers will give us what 

they like and taking in a quilt to quilt for you.  

Get your questions ready! 

 

   April Fat Quarters 

   for Ways & Means 

   NURSERY 


